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June 24, 2016 

Secretary 

Office of the Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20554 

 

Subject: ITU Cost Recovery Fees for the Miniature X-Ray Spectrometer (MinXSS-2) 

Satellite Network. 

 

Reference: FCC Experimental Application File Number 0468-EX-PL-2016 

   

 

Dear FCC Secretary, 

The University of Colorado is aware that as a result of actions taken at the International 

Telecommunication Union’s 1998 Plenipotentiary Conference, and further modified by the ITU 

Council in subsequent years (1999, 2001, 2002, 2004, 2005, 2008, 2012 and 2013), processing 

fees will now be charged by the ITU for satellite network filings.  As a consequence, 

Commission applicants are responsible for any and all fees charged by the ITU.  The University 

of Colorado hereby states that it is aware of this requirement and unconditionally accepts all cost 

recovery responsibilities associated with the ITU filings for the MinXSS-2 satellite network.  

Please address all correspondence related to the MinXSS-2 satellite network to the following 

point of contact: 

 

Point of Contact Name:  Thomas Woods 

 

Organization Name:     University of Colorado, LASP 

 

Address:      1234 Innovation Dr., Boulder CO, 80303 

 

E-Mail:       Tom.Woods@lasp.colorado.edu 

 

Telephone Number:      303-492-4224 

 

 

 

Sincerely,       

 
        Denitta D. Ward 

        Assistant Vice Chancellor for Research 

        University of Colorado Boulder 
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